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Caving with children
On Wednesday 18th of May 2011, Barnas Turlag (= app. Children´s Hiking Club) arranged a trip for the youngest ones to 
the old German Military Underground Installations in Rønvika (outside Bodø). 38 persons, including parents, showed up 
at the parking lot. They were so many that the guide decided to divide the group into to teams. Then they all went 
underground, exploring the dark tunnels of the first underground installation. The second one, though, was 
disappointing, because the entrance was blocked. Everybody was happy and satisfied at the return.

En liten tur med mange små


